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          Thursday 21st December 2023 
Year 6 Booster Club  
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
In preparation for the Year 6 SATs examinations in May, all Year 6 pupils are expected to take part in a 

booster club. This club has been running for the last few years from January to May and has been 
received very positively by pupils and parents alike. 
 
All teaching staff at Priory take part in running the club. Your child will be put into a small, targeted 
group and work with a teacher every week on the areas of either mathematics or reading, based on 

their need. Breakfast snacks will be provided for the children each week, although this is optional and 
the children can bring a snack instead if they would like.  
 

This year the booster club will take place every Tuesday, until SATs, before school from 8:10 – 

8:40am. The school gate will be open from 8:00 am for the children to come in to school.  For children 
who usually go to Limetrees, a member of staff will pick the children up at Limetrees before the booster 

sessions. The first booster session will be Tuesday 16th January 2024.  
 
Please complete the forms below to give consent for your child to attend:  

 
https://forms.office.com/e/3hLYQNrmKN 
 
We hope your children find these sessions as useful as the children did last year. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Arkley and Mr Foster 
(Year 6 Teachers)  

Priory Junior School 
Priory Road 
Gedling 
Nottingham 
NG4 3LE 
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